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Comments: The Forest Service needs to deny the mine permit and require Perpetua to finish cleaning up the
mine site. Mining is extremely toxic and would be detrimental to the surrounding forest and fresh water
ecosystems. We are at a tipping point of self destruction and need to do everything we can to be cleaner and
preserving.

Thank you,

Shawn Johnson



